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July 12, 2024 

 
JOE FARRIS 
MAHASKA COUNTY SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION 
PO BOX 106 
UNIVERSITY PARK IA 52595 
 

RE: Mahaska County Sanitary Landfill (CLOSED) 
Permit #62-SDP-07-93 
Request to Modify Post-Closure Care Activities (Doc. No. 110261) 

 
Dear Mr. Farris, 
 
The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) Solid Waste Section received a request to modify post-closure care 
(MPCC) activities for the Mahaska County Sanitary Landfill (closed Original/C&D, Meinders, and Hartog sites) as 
submitted on your behalf by SCS Engineers on June 14, 2024. Thank you for the submittal. 
 
After review of the MPCC, DNR is receptive to modifications. However, only requested changes were included in 
the provided MPCC with no reasons given for the changes. Please provide justification for the proposed 
modifications, and return to DNR no later than August 12, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to contact me at 515-415-1331 or by 
email at brad.davison@dnr.iowa.gov . 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad Davison  
Environmental Specialist  
Land Quality Bureau  
 
 

cc: Barb Davis, Chair       
Mahaska County Solid Waste Commission   
2979 Highway 63 2       
Oskaloosa, IA 52577       
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